
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

Almatis COVID-19 Update & Approval to Operate as a Critical Business 

 
Almatis is working diligently to protect the health and safety of our 
employees, supply chain partners and customers in order to stop the 
COVID-19 pandemic. We recognize that the situation is uniquely difficult 
for every single one of us, without exception.  In the face of great 
challenges, we would like to thank our global employees, whether they are 
onsite at the production facilities or working from home, for their 
perseverance and dedication to servicing our customers in these 
challenging times.   
  
Almatis continues to monitor the situation closely, and will comply with 
all government issued operational and health guidelines. Currently, 
Almatis has received the requisite government approvals as a critical 
business in order to continue its operations in the Americas, Europe, 
China and Japan. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Almatis GmbH 
  

                    
Emre Timurkan     Leslie Power   
Chief Executive Officer    Chief Commercial Officer 
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